Minutes of 335 Main Street Committee January 29, 2004

In attendance were Emily Beebe, George Moe, Carl Caruso, Clarence Smith, Elaine Lachapel and Anne White; chair.

There was a discussion of the press release to the local papers. Wording was agreed upon and it was decided to try and get the press release to be run for two weeks.

We decided to cancel our regular meeting on February 26, 2004 and all attend the Town Center Workshop that will be held in the Wellfleet Senior Center that day, from 4 to 6 pm. Advance registration has been arranged for 12 of us.

Discussion of forming a group called "Friends of 335 Main Street".

Ideas that came up were fund raising by selling bricks, a community day or weekend to create a park, enlist local landscapers and builders to create a park with bandstand.

Decision made to put our committee on the town website with a list of our e-mail addresses so people can get ideas and opinions to us.

Respectfully submitted,